From: Lawson, Bennett 
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 6:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Jessup, Chris; Poelsterl, Denise
Subject: Tickets for Community Event

Hello Director Berlin,

I am writing to inform the Board of Ethics that members of the 44th Ward staff graciously accepted complimentary invitations to the Lakeview East Chamber of Commerce Annual Meeting on March 7, 2017.  This meeting is filled with local business owners, community leaders and residents.  In addition to being fun, it's a great opportunity for our staff to interact with these constituents.  Per our earlier conversations, we understand that we can accept entry to this event as a reasonable hosting expense from the Chamber of Commerce, the host of the meeting.

The following 44th Ward staff attended:

Alderman Tom Tunney

Bennett Lawson

Christopher Jessup

Dionisios Manoli

Gloria Picchetti

Ian Todd

Please let me know if there is any more information we can provide.

Sincerely,

Bennett R. Lawson

Chief of Staff

Alderman Tom Tunney

44th Ward

